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ADDENDUM # 1 
 

To the Town of Westlock’s 
Request for Proposal 

PLAYGROUND FOR ALL – EASTLGEN PLAYGROUND REPLACEMENT 
  
Town of Westlock April 11, 2025 
10003 – 106 Street 
Westlock, AB  T7P 2K3 File:  DPC70-25 
 
1. Precedence 
 
 This Addendum forms an integral part of the Contract Specifications and 

Drawings covering all aspects of this job and is to be read in conjunction 
therewith.  However, should points arise which are at variance, this Addendum 
shall take precedence, unless otherwise clarified by the Owner. 

 
2. Purpose 
 
 This addendum provides specific clauses to add to and/or amend the 

specifications and/or drawings. 
 
3. Answers to Questions Received 
 
Question #1 
Due to mandatory site visit in Hinton for another playground project on April 22nd at 
1pm. Is it possible to change this site visit to April 23? 
 
Answer #1 
The optional site visit will be moved to Wednesday April 23, 2025 at 2:30 p.m to 
accommodate this request.  
 
Question #2 
Are the swings to the North of the playground area shown on page 11 to be 
removed/replaced or will they be left alone?  
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Answer#2 
Yes, the swings are to be removed and can be replaced with equipment of the 
proponents’ choosing.  
 
Question #3 
What is the Town’s preference on border type?  
 
Answer #3 
The Town does not specify a preferred border type for this project. However, any 
border or edging solution proposed must support the overall goal of creating a fully 
accessible and inclusive playground. Contractors are encouraged to propose border 
types that are Canadian Accessibility Standards compliant, durable, and safe for all 
users, including those with mobility devices that work with a pour-in rubber surface. 
The Town welcomes innovative solutions that align with these objectives.  
 
Question #4 
I also had a question regarding the path from the playground to the sidewalk. Is 
there a preference on material used, and do you have specs you would like us to 
follow in terms of width/length? 
 
Answer #4 
The Town has poured a new concrete path from 103A Street to the proposed 
location of the park. This path will remain and should be incorporated into your 
proposal. Picture below for reference.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
END OF ADDENDUM 


